Subject: Week 4 home learning

Date sent: 26th April 2020, 2:23pm

Great Barford C of E Primary Academy

Dear All,

We are about to begin week 4 of home learning and the resources are now available on the school website under the school closure resources tab.

As I said last week, we are trying to make our resources useful and easy for you to access. Please do let us know if you are experiencing any problems and we will address them as quickly as we can.

You will find that some classes are being directed to BBC bitesize for some of the planned sessions. I would recommend though, if you would like to dip into any of the sessions on the bitesize site it would be really beneficial and are targeted specifically for the year group your child is working in.

I will be emailing again early next week with some further information about home learning.

There is still no indication of when we will be able to reopen our school or when that decision will be made or how it will look. I am however putting things in place now, so that when we do have a date for the reopening, there will be a smooth transition for the children and you will have all the information you need.

I know the staff and I can't wait to get things back to a more normal way of working and to see you and your children in school again.

Take care and keep safe, Kind regards,

Sarah Evans Headteacher